
Monitoring report on the effectiveness of actions taken to  
tackle anti-social behaviour around the War Memorial. 

Tuesday 17th April 2012 
 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
(agreed by the Executive Committee on 15 

November 2011) 

 
Action taken 

 

 
1) that planters be installed around the war 
memorial to deter people from sitting on the 
war memorial; 
 
 
 

Plans have been drawn up for the planters which could go 
around and replicate the shape of the Memorial. These would 
cost £710 in materials and will take approximately 1 week to 
make and does not include any of the soil/materials/plants 
that will be required. 
 
After discussions with Cllr Brandon Clayton concerning the 
cost of the planters it was agreed to implement the benches 
and signs initially and to monitor the anti social behaviour  
before purchasing the planters dues to cost implications 

 
2) a campaign of education about the war 
memorial be launched to increase awareness of 
the purpose of the war memorial; 
  
 
 

 
To be discussed with the British Legion about doing a joint 
promotion. 



  
3) Officers be asked to investigate the 
possibility of introducing improved signage for 
the war memorial; 
 

Polite signage has been erected on the electrical box situated 
opposite the Memorial requesting that people treat the area 
with due respect and reverence.  
  
 

4) Officers be asked to investigate the 
possibility of introducing seating in the area; 
  
 
 

2 additional benches have been located in the war memorial 
area.  

5) Officers be asked to investigate the 
possibility of installing an extra litter bin in the 
area; 
 

Having liaised with Waste Management at the present time it 
is felt an additional litter bin is not needed in the area however 
the situation will be monitored. 


